The United Nations Subcommittee on Prevention of Torture (SPT) is developing a policy on reprisals. The term “reprisals” is understood to mean those acts or omissions by an authority or official of a State Party visited whereby the aforementioned authority or official carries out, permits or tolerates “any sanction against any person or organization for having communicated to the Subcommittee on Prevention or to its delegates any information, whether true or false, and no such person or organization shall be otherwise prejudiced in any way” (Article 15 of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture- OPCAT).
The SPT is therefore calling for written contributions to assist its reflections on reprisals.

Submissions should be provided within 2 months, i.e. by 30 August 2013 at the following e-mail address: opcat@ohchr.org
